
 

 

  Summer Term       16th  July  2021 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk 

 
John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

For those self  isolating over the next few days we will send to you your 10th 

anniversary gifts.  

 

A letter from Claire Tootill Chair of  Governors attached if  you haven’t al-

ready read this.  

 

We have spent a lot of  this week reflecting on the immense work the England 

Men’s Football team did to come second in the Euro 2020 competition. We 

are so proud to support them. An for those with Italian backgrounds WE are 

proud of  you too! We were shocked as a school—staff  and children—to hear 

of  the racist abuse the team suffered afterwards. Every class in the school 

has written letters, drawn artwork and had time to reflect on this. We will 

continue this theme in September– we call for your support. 

#RacismStillExists   #kickitout   #showracismtheredcard 

 

Every Year group has written a  welcome letter and holiday activities for new 

classes. Read them here and on year group webpages. See next page for 

links.  

 

This is the last newsletter of  the year. We  wish you wonderful memories for 

the summer. A bumper edition of  events and updates.   

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd September for a fresh start.   

 

We will have limited communication over the summer but if  you need us ur-

gently we will try our best. Email into secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk. 

Non urgent items will not be answered.  

 

 Stay well and stay safe.     

Liz Savage   Headteacher   

This week 
Welcome Letters    Yr 6 Play    Sports Day   20p Fair     Mother Earth Our Angel       

Show Racism the Red Card  The Big Toddle   10th Anniversary  Wraparound Care    Community 
Fun Day  Pages for Parents   PTA  CAMHS    Children’s pages     Mosaic Competition 

St Francis and St Clare   Rainbow & Owl     Term Dates 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Letter-end-of-year-from-Claire-Tootill-Chair-of-Governors.pdf


 

 

Welcome letters 
 

We have written welcome letters and set holiday tasks for each 

new year group. Reception your letters and welcomes are on 

Tapestry.  

 

Year 1 

Year 1 Summer Challenge 

Year 1 Letter 

 

Year 2 

Letter to Year 2 

Year-2-bingo Challenge 

Year 3 

 Year 3 Summer Holiday Homework Tasks  

 

Year 4 

Year 4 Letter and Summer Holiday Homework Tasks 
 

Year 5  

Letter-to-Year-5.pdf  (bonitas.org.uk)  

Year-5-challenge.pdf  (bonitas.org.uk)  

 

Year 6 

          Year 6 Summer chal-
lenge letter 

Year 6 Summer Chal-

lenge1 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-1-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-1-Summer-Challenge.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-1-Letter.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-2-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Letter-to-Year-2.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-2-bingo-Challenge.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-3-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-3-Summer-Holiday-Homework-Tasks.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-4-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-4-Summer-Holiday-Homework-Tasks.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-5-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Letter-to-Year-5.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-5-challenge.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/year-6-work/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-6-Summer-challenge-letter.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-6-Summer-challenge-letter.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-6-Summer-Challenge1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Year-6-Summer-Challenge1.pdf


 

 

Year 6 play  

 

A huge well done to all the Year 6 team for filming and 

learning lines. It is deep into post production and will 

be sent to view online on Monday. Codes will automati-

cally be sent to Year 6 parents .  

 

Please email into secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk if  

you would like a copy. It will be available to watch for 

30 days. Please 

do not share 

codes to mem-

bers outside your 

family.  

 

Well done to all 

the children and 

staff  for pulling 

this together in 

such a short 

timeframe. We 

loved hearing 

your singing, your 

enthusiasm and 

hearing your 

jokes!  

 



 

 

On Wednesday 7th July Years 1-5 

took part in this year’s sports day. 

It was amazing to see all of  the 

children participate and enjoy 

themselves even with a slightly dif-

ferent structure this year with the 

restrictions.  

It was clear to see many children 

had developed many skills of  sportsmanship and pride in their ef-

forts. 

We  were thrilled to hear all of  the positive feedback from the chil-

dren as well as watch them work together in their teams supporting 

each other. 

A very big well done to everybody but especially the children in the 

BLUE team winning overall with a total combined score of  880 

points.  

Thank you Miss Knowles for your amazing work in organising this!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               



 

 

20p fair 
A massive thank you to all the Year 6’s for 

their fantastic 20p 

fair. The students 

all had a fantastic 

time playing their 

games and togeth-

er we managed to 

raise over £350. 

 

The money raised will be used to purchase a 

gift for the playground from our Year 6 leav-

ers and also funded a glass art project to be 

left as their legacy at school. 

 



 

 

Mother  Earth our  

Angel  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here for details & a timelapse  
 

Theo’s Garden  

Huge thanks to Kingsland Construction 

Group Ltd for working on Theo’s Garden. This 

looks amazing and the children can’t wait to 

use it. This is now almost finished and will be 

officially opened in September.  

 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/mother-earth-our-angel/
https://ranelaghschool-my.sharepoint.com/personal/esavage_jennetts_bonitas_org_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fesavage%5Fjennetts%5Fbonitas%5Forg%5Fuk%2FDocuments%2FVideo%2FTimelapse%20Mother%20EArth%2EMOV&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fesavage%5Fjenne
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/mother-earth-our-angel/


 

 

Show Racism the red card 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The whole school joined in activities for 

showing racism the red card. Here are 

some of  Stonechats mural pieces similar to 

that in Manchester. Very poignant.  

 

Windrush Poetry 

 

On Windrush day Year 5 wrote poems 

which Reading Library will publish for us. 

More details in the Autumn! 

 



 

 

 

Nursery’s Big Toddle –  

By taking part in The Big Toddle this 

week, Nursery have raised over £185 for 

Barnardo's. Well done Nursery and thank 

you to everyone who has donated.  

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/

jpcenursery  

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jpcenursery
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/jpcenursery


 

 

We know the announcement to some of  the lifting of  lock-

down restrictions has left some jubilant and some nervous in 

our community. I, like many in the teaching profession still 

are processing what that will mean for us and can see many 

eventualities play out. I’m delighted that  there will be no  

legal restrictions enforcing bubbles, but look to see what we 

will need to do if  an outbreak occurs.  

Details so far:  

• We won’t insist on the one way system  as of  September. 

Enjoy!  

• We won’t insist on masks on site outside. If  inside in 

poorly ventilated areas out of  courtesy we’d ask you to 

wear one. 

• We will continue to inform you if  a significant number of  

children/ staff  need to isolate , but not every case nor as 

is existing specifics of  WHO is ill 

• We won’t close whole bubbles 

• We will continue the morning quick drop off  with one 

front gate and carpark gates.  

• We will continue with just two gates open at end of  day.   

Risk assessment—this will follow.   

School day  

We have these times in September  

• 8:45 gates open  

• 9:00 gates close 

• 3:05 front  and side  gates open  

• 3:15 end of  day  for all Year groups 



 

 

JPCE 10th Anniversary  

A Grand Day in 

19th July 2021 

All day for children in JPCE  

Live life in all it’s fullness  

To celebrate and commemorate our 10 

year anniversary & celebrate our achieve-

ment and end to the past 18 months  

 

• Stomp Dance  workshops 

• Falconry  displays 

• Lego workshops 

• Magic shows 

• Music from Lily Flo 

• Picnic lunch  

 

 



 

 

  

Change of  menu on Tuesday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the last day of  term we have 

changed the menu  to a Fish finger wrap 

or a Jacket Potato with Beans followed 

by delicious Chocolate cake!   



 

 

Pages for Parents 

PTA Page Jennett’s Park PTA | Jen-

nett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  

 

Come along to our AGM on Wednes-

day 21st September 6pm. During the 

meeting we will celebrate all the suc-

cesses of  this year and plan for the 

year ahead. Come and join us if  

you're interested to find out more 

about the PTA, meet our dedicated 

parents and join the team!   

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/community/961-2/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/community/961-2/


 

 

Wraparound care 

Introducing Early Birds and Night Owls clubs  

running from September.  

Our Policy 

Bookings will be live on sQuid over the next few 

days.  

How to book 

 

Competition: Can you design our 

logo for the club? These are Year 

Six’s entries so far. Send in yours 

to secre-

tary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk by 

6th September  

 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/JP-Wraparound-Care-policy-v2.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/How-to-guide-Book-Breakfast-Club-v1.pdf
mailto:secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk
mailto:secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk


 

 

Community Fun Day  
 
On August 15th  the church is running a 
Community Fun day at the church . This is 
open to everyone and is all free. It will run 
form 11.00am – 3.00pm 

  
The activities will include a Mobile Farm, 
Go Carts, Inflatable obstacle course, a 
model train set up and soft play for young-
er children. There will also be Gi-
ant Jenga, swing ball, giant connect 4 . 
We are also hoping that we will have a vis-
it from a Fire Engine and Police car.  
All activities will be run in a COVID safe 
way. 
  
There will  also  be a free BBQ, refresh-
ments and ice cream 

  
  

 Easthampstead Baptist Church 

RG12 7NS 

01344 487744 



 

 

CAMHS Partnership 

page 
We are often asked to signpost to other ser-

vices for mental health. If  you are struggling 

do let us know. We have both a wellbeing 

champion and Family support worker to help 

you and your extended family.  

 

Click here for the full document  

 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/EB-CAMHS-Partnership-services-guide-1-1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/EB-CAMHS-Partnership-services-guide-1-1.pdf


 

 

Online Workshops 
 

If you would like to book a space or have questions 

please email your name, school and contact number 

to Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 

 

 
You will be expected to attend all sessions of your 
chosen course which will be delivered via Zoom. You 
will be asked to complete an enrolment form and once 
this is completed you will be sent the zoom link. 

Helping children to overcome anxious thoughts and worries 

2 x 1-hour sessions looking at 
Look what happens when children become anxious 

Look at the impact that COVID has had on children’s mental 
health 

Look at some techniques for helping children deal with their 
fears and worries 

 

Anxiety R Wednesday 18th and 25th August 2021 7 – 8 pm 12 spaces 

Managing Behaviour in a Positive Way 

2 x 1-hour sessions looking at 
Gain an insight into your own parenting style 

Learn or revisit positive ways of managing behaviour 
Build on a positive relationship with your child 

Strategies to deal with unacceptable behaviours 
 

MB10 Tuesday 17th and 24th August 2021 7 – 8 pm 3 spaces 

Supporting Children to get a Healthy Night’s Sleep 

1-hour session looking at 
How much sleep children and adults really need? 

Tips on how to get a good night’s sleep. 
Help children develop good sleeping habits  

  Please let me know if you would like to be added to the waiting list     

Supporting Children to have a positive transition to senior school 
1-hour session for year 6 parents looking at 

The best ways to support your child’s transition 

How to ensure that your child is transition ready 

Identify ways to overcome worries and concerns 
 

        
Transition 5 Thursday 5th August 2021 7 – 8 pm 5 spaces 

mailto:Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk


 

 

Children’s Pages 

Book token competition  

A good school library isn't just important for aca-

demic achievement. Reading for pleasure also im-

proves children's wellbeing – something our chil-

dren need now more than ever before.  

Our big prize draw is back, giving you the chance 

to win £5,000/€5,000 of  National Book Tokens for 

your school's library – and if  your entry is 

picked, you'll also get £100/€120 of  National Book 

Tokens to spend on yourself! 

Find out about other previous winners, and enter 

this year's competition, below. The closing date is 

Saturday 31st July 2021, and the winner will be an-

nounced in the autumn term.

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?

fbclid=IwAR2z38DZT4FS3g2yhTrN8gFiyaiS92czQu

1TpwslVl4YpH-jk6c0pvExP-A 

 

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?fbclid=IwAR2z38DZT4FS3g2yhTrN8gFiyaiS92czQu1TpwslVl4YpH-jk6c0pvExP-A
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?fbclid=IwAR2z38DZT4FS3g2yhTrN8gFiyaiS92czQu1TpwslVl4YpH-jk6c0pvExP-A
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?fbclid=IwAR2z38DZT4FS3g2yhTrN8gFiyaiS92czQu1TpwslVl4YpH-jk6c0pvExP-A
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?fbclid=IwAR2z38DZT4FS3g2yhTrN8gFiyaiS92czQu1TpwslVl4YpH-jk6c0pvExP-A


 

 

Mosaic Competition 

A competition open to all JPCE 

residents and families. Please 

email in to secre-

tary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk your designs 

for our new altar for St. Francis and St 

Clare church in our school hall.  

It is a beautiful altar and we will enhance 

it’s design by inviting in an artist for 4 days 

work with all the children on 3 intercon-

nected panels. The winning design will  be 

chosen by Reverend Dunk and Mrs Savage 

and then made.  

Please focus your three panels on these 

three ideas:  

Rainbow,  Dove & Cross 

 

Please start collecting tiles/ pottery / mugs 

etc but DO NOT BRING THEM IN YET. Com-

petition closes Monday 6th September   

mailto:secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk
mailto:secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk


 

 

Writing competition  

In the summer holidays, why not take part in our Creative 

Competitions, designed to get your imaginative 

brains whirring. Budding writers are encouraged to write 

a story or a poem of  up to 500 words and for all the art-

ists out there, we have an illustration competition too! 

The competitions will be judged in three categories: 4+, 

6+ and 9+, with the shortlisted entries being judged by 

former Children's Laureate, Chris Riddell.  

For the chance to win £50 worth of  books for your school 

library, a signed copy of  Chris Riddell's book, and a Bell 

Bookshop voucher, please send your entries back to us 

by 1st August. You can find the application form and fur-

ther details about the competitions attached. 

Good luck, we look forward to receiving your submis-

sions soon! 

Please find the link to the page on our website 

here: https://henleyliteraryfestival.co.uk/whats-on-2/

competition/ 

Best wishes,  

Team HLF  

https://henleyliteraryfestival.co.uk/whats-on-2/competition/
https://henleyliteraryfestival.co.uk/whats-on-2/competition/


 

 

We are really excited to announce 

holiday camp at  

Jennett’s Park this sum-

mer! 

Click here for more details 

Every space generates money for the 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Jennetts-Park-Camp.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Jennetts-Park-Camp.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/wraparound-care/


 

 

Dear All 

This will hopefully be our last service under full Covid re-
strictions. We continue with cafe style services.  Tables will 
be socially distanced and each one can have a family or bub-
ble seated. All adults must wear masks.  We shall be serv-
ing refreshments from 11:00 a.m. but everyone must be seat-
ed by 11:30 for the start of  the service.  Anyone arriving after 
this time will not be able to gain access.  Please fill up the ta-
bles from the front, use the hand sanitiser by the font and log-
in to the venue using the Covid App and  QR code. 

Communion will be in one kind,  the host (bread), with no 
communal cup.  Singing is still not allowed but songs will be 
shown on the screen. 

Reverend Carol will be with us and we continue our  three 
week series.  This week the theme is  Hope.  The reading will 
be the story of  Moses from the Lion Storyteller Bible, at-
tached, if  you  would like to read it. 

If  you are able to help set up then please arrive at 10:30. 

St Francis & St 
Clare Church of 
England | Jennett's 
Park  

https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/


 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 

Promise Learners  
 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         

behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the Rain-
bow was a sign of  God’s promise to     Noah that from that moment God would 
enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience life in all its 
fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best to enable all the 
pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically and professionally so 
that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we are all 
created and valued by God, and so as a school community we commit to care for 
and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life 
as it is not  always the first time we find success. It was not the 
first time that Noah had tried to find dry land and so we much 
seek strength within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration 

O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance 

P - Pride 

I - Inspiration 

C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

☺ Kindness & Joy   



 

 

Star Ambassadors 

& Reading Awards  
We want everyone to do the best that they can, to care for each other, to work together and to show us 
that they are keeping our Rainbow Promise. 

At our Celebration Assembly this week we celebrated those children who are doing something great, 
working extra hard, being really kind or showing that they keep the Rainbow Promise daily at our school. 

Congratulations to all our winners!  Celebrating Achievement | Jennett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  

 
Year Star Ambassador Reading Award 

Reception Woodpeckers Evelyn Oliver 

Reception Robins Isabella Vivaan 

1 Stonechats Rohin Oscar 

1 Whinchats Freya Max 

2 Yellowhammers Daniel Beaux 

2 Canaries Shravya Ellis 

3 Parakeets Jacob Reggie 

3 Greenjays Joseph Alysia-Rae 

4 Macaws Imogen Isabella 

4 Kingfishers Ella Becky 

5 Mockingbirds Cassius Imogen 

5 Peacocks Austin Soraya 

6  Sabrewings Ilham & Annabelle Lara 

6 Sunbirds Frederick & Aurelia Beau 

Mrs Deauville   Frankie 

Shelley / Imogen Lottie   

Mrs Robinson Stanley   

Mrs Parrett Jake   

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/celebrating-achievement/


 

 

Pages for Children 
 

Our Rainbow Moments 

this week are . . . 

Our Owl Learners this 

week are . . . 

Robins Mason 

Woodpeckers Alexander 

Stonechats Maisy 

Whinchats Whole class 

Canaries Albert 

Yellowhammers Poppy 

Greenjays Whole Class 

Parakeets Jevon 

Kingfishers Sophia 

Macaws Whole class 

Mockingbirds Riley 

Peacocks Theo & Megan D 

Sabrewings Ellen 

Sunbirds Whole Class 

Robins Amy 

Woodpeckers Oscar 

Stonechats Charlie S 

Whinchats Ashton & Noah 

Canaries Lizzie 

Yellowhammers Keerthana 

Greenjays Zofia 

Parakeets Abigail 

Kingfishers Whole class 

Macaws Tilly 

Mockingbirds Mia Brown 

Peacocks Jacob 

Sabrewings Harrison, Connor, 

Gabi & Ethan 

Sunbirds Holly E 



 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 19th July 

2021 

Grand Day In - Whole School Picnic  10th Anniver-

sary  in school 

Tuesday 20th July TERM ENDS - 1.30pm 

Term Dates 2021 2022 

Autumn Term 2021  

Professional Training Days Wednesday 1st September 2021Day 1 

Start of Term 
Thursday 2nd September 2021   

Children return 8:40 gates open 

Half Term Monday 25th October – Friday 29th  October 2021 

End of Term Friday 17th December 2021 end 1:30 

Spring Term 2022 

Professional Training Day Tuesday 4th January 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Wednesday 5th  January 2022 

Half Term Monday 14th February – Friday 18th February 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 end 1:30 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Training Day Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

Start of half term  
Tuesday 7th June- Monday 6th June school closed as 
additional day for Queen's Jubilee  

End of Term Wednesday 20th July end 1:30 



 

 

Extra day’s Holiday 

6th June 2022 
As you know the end of  May 2022 bank holi-

day will move to the Thursday 2nd and an ex-

tra day is given for the Friday 3rd June for the 

Platinum Jubilee but this extra day is during 

the half  term. 

 

The DfE has now laid new regulations https://

www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2021/541/

contents/made  to reduce the school year to 

189 days (instead of  190) to make up for this. 

We will therefore need to 

find another day for 

schools to close. 

 Our extra day is 6th June 

2022. We have many plans 

already for work to cele-

brate this amazing year.  

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2021/541/contents/made
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2021/541/contents/made
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2021/541/contents/made


 

 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday  1st September 2022 Day 1 

Friday 2nd September 2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th  September 2022 

Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th  October 2022 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  3rd January 2023 

Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday  4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023 

Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of Term Wednesday 19th   July 1:30 pm  2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Day 4 & 5 (taken as TOIL) 

Thursday 20th July 2023 

Friday 21st  July 2023 

  



 

 

Items we love  

receiving at JPCE  

Deliver to the drop off  table at 

front of  school 

Item 

Plastic Bottle ends for yearly Remembrance  

display 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Lego 

Storage boxes/ trolleys  

Labelled plants, bulbs and seedlings for around school 

Prams 

Clean Toys 

Bottle tops– We love making art with them ! 


